Women’s Resource Center

The Women’s Resource has closed its main TC office and the office in Benzie County.  The hotlines remain open and staffed 24/7.
The main office in TC will have the phones manned by a Client Advocate from 8 am to 5 pm, Mon-Fri.  Client Advocates will be working from home using telephone contact, .  These measures have initially been set up to be in place until 20 April but will continue to be evaluated.

Additionally, the WRC Thrift Shop closed at 12 Noon today and will remain closed for an initial period of 2 weeks. 

Do not hesitate to call should you have further questions  (231)941-1210

